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Strongly oppose, and it’s an insult to every Oregonian’s intelligence to have to say 

why. Focus on drug addiction and mental health of these people, not enabling them 

and making our communities more dangerous.  

I propose that every sponsor, including Jimmy Jones, allow public camping on their 

property for a year first and then see if they’d bring the bill back up in 2024. 

Our legislators are clowns which is why we have the circus in the streets already, this 

would only exacerbate it.  


